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HON. AMADO I. ESPINO, Il
Governor

NOTICE OF AWARD

04 April 2017

MR. JETRO LLOYD D. TAN

Manager

RANGER DESIGN & CONSTRUCTION
San Miguel, Calasiao, Pangasinan

Dear Mr. Tan:

We are happy to notify you that the Concreting of Maligaya-Sitio Binaolan Road @ Brgy.
Palaming, San Carlos City, Pangasinan, Construction, Repair and Maintenance of Various Roads
and Bridges Fuid,*PR No. 2017-92-1423, is hereby awarded you as the Bidder with the Lowest
Calculated/Rated Responsive Bid at a Contract Price equivalent to Two Million Two Hundred
Seventeen Thousand One Hundred Ninety Four and 75/100 Pesos Only (P2,217,194.75).

You are therefore required, within ten ( 10) days from the receipt of this Notice of Award, to formally
enter into contract with us, and to submit the Performance Security in the form and the amount
stipulated in the Instructions to Bidders. Failure to enter into the said contract or provide the
Performance Security shall constitute a sufficient ground for the cancellation of this award and

forfeiture of your Bid Security.

Very trulv vours.
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